
Public Hearing Notice 
Public Transit Hearing Notice 

 
The Gila River Indian Community will hold two Public Hearings to discuss the implementation of new 

public transit services.  Hearings will be held: 
- October 15th in District 2 at the Senior Center at 6 pm 

- November 5th in District 1 at the Service Center at 6pm 
 

The public is invited to attend to hear and make comments regarding the new public transit services 
that will provide transit service between Districts 1 and 2 into District 3 on Tuesdays and Thursdays   

beginning this Fall; and, transit service between Districts 4 and 5 into District 3 on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays beginning this Fall.   

 
The Gila River Indian Community hereby gives public notice that it is our policy to assure full 

compliance  with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987       
and related statutes   and regulations in all programs and activities. Title VI requires that no person 
shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, national origin, age, disability, limited English proficiency      

or low-income be excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise  
subjected  to discrimination under any Federal program or other activity for which GRIC received 

federal financial assistance.   
 

Any person, who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated, may file a complaint. Any such 
complaint must be in writing and filed with the GRIC Title VI/ADA Program Coordinator within one 
hundred days following the date of the alleged discriminatory occurrence.  Title VI Discrimination 

Complaint Forms may be obtained from the GRIC DOT office. 

      Gila River Transit      (520) 562-6020 
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